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OIG Publishes Advisory On Real Property Management 
 
The City of Chicago Office of Inspector General (OIG) has released an advisory on the City of 
Chicago’s Real Property Management. The report notes that the City does not periodically 
evaluate its full property portfolio to ensure that all City buildings and land are put to their best 
use.  

The full advisory and the City’s response, can be found online at the OIG website: 
http://bit.ly/Pr6si6 
 
Follow OIG on Twitter @ChicagoOIG for the latest information on how OIG continues to fight 
waste, fraud, abuse, and inefficiency in Chicago government.  
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